Pesticide Discharge Management Plan
(PDMP)
For City of Birmingham
Public Works Department

Horticulture Division

All areas to receive herbicide applications will be inspected prior to each
application being performed. Inspections will be done by a Horticulture
Operations Manager or Horticulture Maintenance Supervisor. Any and all have
the responsibility to inspect and notify of any potential issues prior to or
following a herbicide application.

Any areas where herbicide application may promote or exasperate an erosion or
washing problem will be avoided and the responsible Department Head will be
notified.

All areas will be inspected within thirty (30) to forty-five (45) days post
treatment.

All drainage channel treatments will be Selective, unless the area of treatment is
rock lined or concrete.

Detailed maps of all areas for each application will be kept on file. Some sites
will have both maps and location list with the dates of treatment.

Photo documentation will be done on a year basis as per the governing bodies
requirements.

Horticulture Operations Managers and/or Horticulture Maintenance Supervisors
will be responsible for implementing and any corrective action, documenting and
all herbicide applications in the field.



